
Mr. and Mrs. Lowe,

On October 23, 2023 the board of directors of the Quitman School District
denied your legal transfer request per my recommendation.

My decision to ask the board to deny your transfer request was due to a
meeting I had with Mrs. Lowe in my office. Your son, , had received
(1) one day of In-School Suspension in accordance with our handbook. Mrs.
Lowe informed me that would not serve ISS, she would home-school
him before he served ISS.

In any other circumstance I would ask the board to approve, but I think we set
a bad precedent if we allow parents to transfer their children to another school
because they disagree with a decision made by an administrator and/or
teacher in accordance with our policies.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions.

Dennis Truxler,

Quitman School District




